
Dear Marita, 

The report of the Day Care Centre 

We have closed the Day Care Centre on the 18th of December for Christmas Holidays. Before that we 

had the year end concert. We had it in a better place and there were good crowd children in the Day 

care did a fantastic concert and all the parents and visitors who came nearly enjoyed it.  

We had the annual trip by small train. As usual we went to Maho and came back. Some of the parents 

also attended the trip. We had for Poson (in July) like Christmas Carole, a singing program.   

Sunday Fair that was held few times this year, the children and parents enjoyed it very much. We also 

have collected some money to use in an emergency, to take children to doctor or to get some medicine 

etc. 

The roof of the Day Care is damaged some places and I am going to repair it. If you can give us little 

more money this time it will be greatly appreciated. Some glasses of the windows are broken, when the 

children play with balls, they threw it towards the windows, and three window pieces are broken, and 

we may have to repair them. 

Few Swedish families visited the Day Care Centre, and donated, pencils, pens, writing materials, chalk 

and few things to the children.  

Jan.20th also there is a family coming to Sri Lanka to find the biological parents. When they come, they 

may also come to see the Day Care children. Our Day Care Children attended the universal Children’s 

Day celebrations at the Kurunegala Stadium, and won many certificates and presents. 

I will attach some photos of the children.  

Please send our money as soon as possible. 

My Son has a new born baby, at home all of us are now very happy to have him. He has brought lot of 

fun to our lives and we don’t feel the time passing. 

Hope all in your family are o.k. I wish you and your family Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Love, 

Lalitha. 

 

 

 

 



 

These are some of the photos of the Summer Camp. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

These are some of the photos year end concert 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

These are some of the photos of Universal Children’s Day program 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

These are some of the photos of Poson (June) Bhakthi Geetha Religious program 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

These are some of the photos of the ceremony it was organized by the provincial council  

 



 

 


